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         COMMUNITY SUPPORT PROGRAM (CSP) 

               ACTIVITES FOR THE MONTH OF NOVEMBER 2023 
 

1. BLOOD DONATION DRIVE WITH AFZAAL MEMORIAL 

THALASSEMIA FOUNDATION (AMTF): 

The Community Support Program (CSP) successfully conducted a 

“Blood Donation Drive with Afzaal Memorial Thalassemia 

Foundation (AMTF)” which was held on 2nd November 2023 at Al- 

Beruni Auditorium. Student who donated blood earned 5 CSP hours for 

contributing to this charitable initiative. 

 



2. A SEMINAR ON INTRODUCTION TO ECO-TOURISM, AND 

AFFORDABLE/CLEAN ENERGY: 

The Green Youth Movement (GYM), a commendable initiative by the 

Prime Minister's Youth Programme have successfully conducted our 

inaugural session to understand the importance of the Green Youth 

Movement in collaboration with community support program club. The 

Enlightening seminar was based upon “Eco-Tourism, and 

Affordable/Clean Energy” this was held today on 3rd November 2023 at 

Fatima Jinnah Hall. Students were given 3 CSP hours for this informative 

session.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



3. A SEMINAR ON THE OCCASION OF WORLD FISHERIES DAY: 

A grand seminar was organized by NIMA to celebrate The World Fisheries 

Day.The Seminar on Conservation through Developing Fishing 

Communities with Director Cdre (R) Ali Abbas SI (M) as the moderator. 

The Enlightening seminar was based upon “The Occasion of World 

Fisheries Day 2023” this was held on 21st November 2023 at Al- Beruni 

Auditorium. The participants were given 3 CSP hours for this seminar.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

4. ALL KARACHI QUIZ COMPETITION 2023 

The Bahria University Karachi Campus Student Support Centre - 

Debating Club organized RUMOOZ- E-ILM, it was All Karachi Quiz 

Competition featuring an INTRA BAIT BAZI on 30th November 2023 at 

Al-Beruni Auditorium. The participants of the event were given 3 CSP 

hours for this entire session.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



5. A FIELD TRIP ON ECO-TOURISM AT MUBARAK VILLAGE  

The Green Youth Movement (GYM), arranged a “FILED TRIP ON ECO-

TOURISM at MUBARAK VILLAGE” in collaboration with community 

support program, this trip was on 30th November 2023. Students were 

given 5 CSP hours for this field trip. The field trip where we explored 

coastal eco-tourism, delved into the coastal environment, where our 

students engaged in field data collection, practiced mapping skills, and 

participated in beach cleaning activities. It was an educational and 

enriching experience where we learned about the importance of 

preserving the coastal eco-system and actively contributed to its well-

being by cleaning the beach. This hands-on approach allowed us to better 

understand the environment and the significance of responsible eco-

tourism practices. 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 


